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Anonymity Statement
 
There may be some here who are not familiar with our tradition of personal anonymity at the media level.
The public relations policy of Alcoholics Anonymous is based on attraction rather than promotion. We need always maintain personal anonymity at the level of press radio and films.
Therefore, we respectfully ask that no AA member be identified by full name or photograph in published or broadcast reports of this meeting.
We also alert members of Alcoholics Anonymous who are concerned about their anonymity, that they "share in a general way" that cannot identify them from unique events or circumstances in their life.

